April Newsletter
Room 3
Ms. Sharon and Mrs. Bianco

Dearest Parents,

Happy April! I hope you had a wonderful break with your families. Thank
you for all your help with the Carnival, the kids had a lot of fun with the
games, crafts and the show. Thank you also for your donations to our
class baskets.

We have a busy month ahead of us. We have Donuts with Dad scheduled
on Thursday, April 4" from 8:45-9:45am. We also have Career and
Community Helpers week on the second week of April, with a
Community Helpers Dress up Day on Wednesday, April 10™". We will also
have the St Jude Trike-a-Thon on Thursday, April 18™. Our school
community raises funds to be donated to St Jude’s hospital to help kids
with cancer. More information will follow closer to the date. Parent-
Teacher Conferences are also scheduled on the 23" and the 25™ of this
month.

This month’s themes are butterflies, garden, weather/rain/clouds, spring
and flowers. We will be exploring the life cycle of a butterfly, and discuss
weather and how it affects the growth of flowers.

We are finishing up the letters of the alphabet with Vv, Ww, Xx, Yy and
Zz. We will do a review of the alphabet as well as numbers 1-20. The



colors for this month are white, black and brown. We will be learning
about the pyramid and cube shapes as well.

April Dates:

4/1 No School

4/2 School Resumes

4/4 Donuts With Dad 8:45 - 9:45 Four Year Old Program
4/8-4/12 - Community Helpers Week

4/11 — Bella’s birthday

4/17 - Ice Cream "Sundae" Day

4/18 - St Jude's Trike-a-thon

4/22 - Earth Day (Possible Unused Snow Day)
4/23/4/25 - Parent/Teacher Conferences
4/26 - Arbor Day

Reminders:

« We are a nut-free school

. Please send in healthy snacks

« If your child is absent, please notify the office or email me at
missharonpe@gmail.com

Thank you for all your help and cooperation!

Ms. Sharon and Mrs. Bianco






